
 
 

LABURNUM NETBALL CLUB NEWSLETTER                           ISSUE 1, 2017  Page 1 
 
 

 

            

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

1. Thank you to our Sponsor: 

2.   
http://fletchers.net.au/ 

3.  

Fletchers Real estate are the club’s 

major sponsor.  The sponsorship has 

been used to improve the club by 

providing funds for coaching courses, 

player development and equipment.  

Fletchers are offering LNC members a 

discount on selling fees and a 

donation to the club if Fletchers is 

used to sell a member’s property.  

See flier on website. 

If you would like to Sponsor the club and 

advertise on our newsletter, merchandise and 

website please contact Andrew Webster. 

The club is looking for a new committee 

member to run fundraising and sponsorships 

please contact the club via the website to 

express your interest.  

We have a record 26 teams playing at Whitehorse this season.  Thank 
you to all the volunteer coaches, team managers, committee members, 
parents and players who make this happen. We hope you all enjoyed our 
end of year break up last year and come again this year. Welcome to our 
new SET team.  Hope you are enjoying your netball.  NETSETGO is 
starting soon see below please let anyone in grade 2 or older you know 
who in interested in starting netball know.   
Email: admin@laburnumnetballclub.com.au 
Website: www.laburnumnetballclub.com.au   
The committee are in the process of reviewing club bi-laws and policies.  
Please see grading and registration policies on the website. 
 

 

Important Dates for Winter 2017 
 
Spring Season Rego Due – 1st June 
No Game 10th June Queens Birthday 
Prelim Elimination Final-24th June 
Grand Final -1st July  - note first sat of school 
holidays 
Spring Season Commences Sat 22nd July  

NetSetGo 
For those interested in learning how to play netball. 
NetSetGo will be running on Friday Afternoons from 
August  term 3 to November term 4.  For grade 2s and 
up.  Please contact Leah Picking on 0402 351 509 or 
lpicking@vtown.com.au to register. Information to be 
updated on our website shortly. 

On Line Registration will be introduced for spring season 

details will be emailed by team managers and posted on the 

website.  Watch out for details. 

http://fletchers.net.au/
http://fletchers.net.au/
mailto:admin@laburnumnetballclub.com.au
http://www.laburnumnetballclub.com.au/
mailto:lpicking@vtown.com.au
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Whitehorse 2017 Representative Teams Tri-outs: 

2017 Tournament Team (players born 2006 & 2007 
only) - April 20172017 Junior Development Squad 
(players born 2007 only) - June/July 2017 

Representive teams for 2018 will be in October 2017 
U13 born 2005 or 2006 
U15 born 2003 or 2004 
U17 born 2001 or 2002 

.http://www.whitehorsenetball.org.au/representative-
teams 

Umpires Corner  
 
A big thank you to all our dedicated Laburnum 
umpires for continuing to do a great job each 
and every week. This enables teams to take the 
court and enjoy the game of netball. 
I would like to congratulate Emily Mitchell and 
Annie Cameron on becoming team umpires 
and Lara Rigby on becoming a HAT (training) 
umpire.  
 
Tamara Cavenett  

Laburnum Umpire Co-ordinator  

Coaches Corner 
 
Sarah Gibson is the clubs 
coach’s coordinator.  Her role is 
to develop skills and 
consistency among our 
volunteer coaches.   
 
She is running several training 
sessions this year and has 
reached out to other 
organisations that we can join 
in training with. She is also 
putting together some 
coaching guides. 
 
If you would like more 
information please contact her 
through the website: 
https://www.laburnumnetballc
lub.com.au/coaches-corner 

2017 Committee Members 
President:   Nicole Farley 
Vice President:   Marissa Thomas 
Secretary: Sarah Fulton 
Treasurer:   Andrew Webster 
Memberships:   Tracie Hunter 
Coaches Coordinator:  Sarah Gibson 
Net Coordinator:  Leah Picking 
Umpires Coordinator:   Tamara Cavenett 
Uniform Coordinator:  Dilukshi Karu 
Sponsorship & Fundraising: Vacant 
Website & Communication: Lisa Downing 

 
SECOND HAND UNIFORM SWAP 
This has become difficult to manage on the 
website.  Second hand uniforms will only be 
traded by the club on registration days and at 
the end of year function. If you would like the 
club to sell your second hand uniform please 
bring it along to these days in a plastic bag 
labelled with $cost, Size, Condition, Childs Name 
and Team.  
If you would like to order a new uniform please 
do so via the website. 
https://www.laburnumnetballclub.com.au/unif
orms 

http://www.whitehorsenetball.org.au/representative-teams
http://www.whitehorsenetball.org.au/representative-teams
https://www.laburnumnetballclub.com.au/uniforms
https://www.laburnumnetballclub.com.au/uniforms
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Laburnum Netball Club in Spring Finals 2016  

 

 

 

 

 

Section 21  

Budgies Premiers defeated 

Livingstone Azalea 13 to 7  

 

Section 14   Blue Wrens Premiers Defeated Galahs Runners 

Up 21 to 14 

Section 11 Finches Runners 

up defeated by St Thomas 

Maloney 23 to 30 

Section 12 Honeyeaters Premiers 

defeated Black Sth Angel Rays 31-

24 

Well done to the teams who made semi-finals: Section 17 Hawks, Section 

16 Emus and Magpies, Section 9 Starlings, Section 8 Kingfishers, Section 7 

Black kites, Section 5 Skylarks, Section 4 Swifts, Section 2 Lorikeets 


